Cavalry Newsletter 04.05.2021



Last week in Year 5: Year 5 have been learning about biographies and have been focusing on the life of Nelson Mandela and will create their own biographies about him next week. They have also been creating brilliant remakes of The Caucus Race (Alice in Wonderland) in dance as part of our Royal Opera House project.





Last week in Year 2: In Year 2 we have been making habitat shoeboxes in Science! The children thought about animals from around the world and the kind of habitat they need to thrive.









Last week in Year Reception: The children in Reception have been finding out about the job a firefighter does. They have learnt about the fire engines and looked at old and new fire engines. They were amazed to learn that horses used to pull fire engines before there were mechanical engines. They had fun using squirters to put out chalk fires and painted fire engines looking closely at the details. The children are also watching their seeds grow everyday and can't wait to bring their plants home to grow some more.







Privacy Notice: Every year, we check that our privacy notice is up to date. If you would like to read the privacy notice and find out more about how we use data about your child, please visit the school website at:

https://www.cavalry.cambs.sch.uk/website/our_gdpr_and_privacy_policy/354269

Dates for your diary:

Thursday 6th May - school photographer visits for class photos 31st May to 4th June - school and nursery closed for half term break

Monday 7th June - school and nursery re-open Monday 28th June - start of bikeability training for Year 5 Thursday 22nd July - last day of summer term

All term dates for 2021 - 2023 are available on the school website.